
From: Jon J. Wainwright [mailto:jwainwri@fgisinc.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 1:12 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Special FDIC Assessment 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of Isabella Bank, as one of its affiliates, we would like to indicate our negative position 
on the one time special FDIC Assessment scheduled for the 3rd. Q-09. 
As many other community banks feel, we did not create this situation & we should not be 
“penalized” to fix it. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
J. J. Wainwright 
President & CEO 
FGIS/Isabella Bank 
P. O. Box 100 
Mt. Pleasant, MI. 48858 


